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We have been so busy teaching and learning at our great school and Term1 has just flown 

by! We have been doing assessments, planning and goal setting which has kept the 

whole school very busy indeed. We have completed NAPLAN and thank you all for your 

support with this national testing process. The students put in a great effort and all students 

were respectful of the students doing NAPLAN and took responsibility for their own learn-

ing. 

 

We had a visit from the Secretary of the Department of Education, Jenny Atta and the 

Deputy Secretary David Howes, early this month. The Regional Director Stacey Gabriel al-

so attended. All three were very impressed with our great school.  
 

The plans for our outdoor learning Space, which we have had for almost a year can now 

be actioned. We have been waiting on the VSBA to release some funds for this project 

and that will now happen, and we have also added shade sails to the space. Much of the 

design was based on our students input and making the space versatile. It will be built 

near the 5-6 classrooms next to the path leading to Norman Grove.  

 

Term 1 is nearly over so enjoy the break and see you all back on the 26th of April. 

 

Kind Regards 

Marion 

We have updated our school  

website so take a look!  

www.thomastownps.vic.edu.au 

 

 

Dates to remember 

District Athletics Meadowglen 31st March 

Term 1 ends            Thursday 6th April @ 2.30 

Curriculum Day      Monday 24th April 2023 

ANZAC Day       Tuesday 25th April 

Term 2 starts      Wednesday 26th April 

School Photos         Thursday 27th April 

Mothers Day Stall   Thursday 11th May 

Student Led Conference 7th June   

*Students only come for their appointment 

Effort  Respect  Responsibility 

mailto:thomastown.ps@education.vic.gov.au




Value Super Stars  

 

Congratulations to our  

Value Superstars Stars for showing our school val-

ues. Will you be next? 
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